
The analysis section should have all the content below: 
 
“ The passing of Dr. Morris Sunshine at the age of 97 last month was a great loss 
for his family and friends and all of us who admired his tireless civic contribution 
to the City of Miami Beach. Dt. Sunshine represented the best of the greatest 
generation, flying 35 missions in World War II, manning the 50-caliber machine 
gun in the waist turret of the B-17 Flying Fortress on missions over Nazi Germany. 
  
 

His involvement as a resident in the affairs of the City of Miami Beach helped to 
shape many City policies and ordinances over the years.  Perhaps the best 
example of his service to the City is the thirty plus years he served as Chairman 
and/or Board Member of what would become the Marine and Waterfront 
Protection Authority Board. 

I had the privilege of appointing Dr. Sunshine as my representative for his most 
recent term as a member of the Marine and Waterfront Protection Authority 
Board. 

As discussed at the October monthly meeting of the Marine and Waterfront 
Protection Authority Board, (please see attached agenda), the Board has 
recommended commemorating the legacy of Dr. Sunshine by naming the recently 
installed floating dock, for use exclusively by non-motorized vessels, as located at 
Maurice Gibb Park, in his honor. Constructed at a cost of approximately $780,000 
and opened for public use a mere two years ago, Dr. Sunshine vigorously 
supported efforts of City staff in concert with the efforts of the MWPA Board to 
realize this incredible City amenity. 

There is no better location from which to launch for a paddleboarding or kayaking 
adventure than “The Sunshine Dock” or “The Dr. Morris Sunshine Dock” for the 
residents and visitors of Miami Beach. 

It is therefore requested that the members of the Neighborhood and Quality of 
Life Committee consider this matter as an agenda item at your October 2021 
meeting.” 

 


